
    BROADCAST’ 
Newsletter 12: December 8th 2023 

Dear Parents, 

I know how much many of you enjoyed the Christmas festivities at the weekend. We are very grateful to the 

FRIENDS for organizing the Santa story session on Saturday. I have heard lots of positive feedback from you all. 

We are looking to your support by coming to the Christmas Fayre this evening. I know lots of effort has gone 

into this to make it a real community occasion.  

Next week, Year 6 will visit the Houses of Parliament. This will support their understanding of how Democracy 

works in our Country. We encourage all children to come dressed in non - school uniform on Friday. If you 

would like to bring in a cash donation to school or donate through the Just Giving page it would be very much 

appreciated Tracey has been a very loved member of our community, doing so much for others. She deserves 

every chance that this life saving operation can give her. 

 

 

Music Celebration Event – Years 5/6 

 

Outstanding PAWS Work 

Olivia has made an amazing bird house 

using her carpentry skills. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 The next Big Write will be  

Dear Santa……………. 

We know this will be a topic that will really inspire the children. 

Maybe you could talk through a recent visit to Santa or maybe 

discuss what to include in a letter………… 

  



 

 

DATES FOR AUTUMN TERM   

 

 Friday 8th December- Christmas Fayre  3.15pm-4.30pm.  

 Friday 15th December- PAWS in  

 Please accept an invitation to come dressed in your own clothes. We encourage you to donate towards 

our fun set up to help Tracey. Please see attached poster from the FRIENDS. 

 Friday 15th December-Year 6 trip to House of Parliament 

 Tuesday 19th December-Christmas Lunch and Party- Come to school dressed in your party clothes- 

remember  clothes and shoes need to be suitable for outdoor play. 

 Thursday 21st December-Term finishes at 2pm 

 

 

The Nativity 

What a great job, Reception. Well done! 

 

PARKING 

We are increasingly alarmed by the dangerous 

and hazardous ways parents are parking in the 

morning when dropping children off to breakfast 

club. We have received complaints from the 

neighbours and have promised that we will take 

action. Staff share their concerns. It is difficult for 

them to enter the car park in the mornings 

because of the cars positioned in the driveway. 

Please be respectful. 

 

 

 

 

                                              Gloucester Gymnastics Competition.  

               Well done to our team from years 3 and 4 that represented us. 

 

 

We loved 

welcoming all 

the Reception 

families to 

watch the 

Nativity today. 

Thank you for 

such amazing 

costumes. 


